----Original Message-----From: Alexandra McKay

Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 11:05 AM

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0041 Plan 646, Part lots 151 and 152 Ward 3

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

I would like to vote against Applicant A-2024-0041

We have lived in this wonderful family oriented community for over 25 years now. Both of our children grew up here thriving in this peaceful living community. In the last few years we have welcomed many new young families and it is so nice to see lots of young children again out riding their bikes, playing road hockey etc.

The location of #4 Alderway is already a busy corner especially during the school year with so many cars coming and going to pick children up. Adding additional parking will only add more cars to the problem and danger to our children.

This is a single -family dwelling community. To allow a three unit dwelling, especially when the owners of the property will not be living there, opens the door to future investor driven properties rather than the family oriented homes we now have.

Please, I respectfully urge you to decline this permit for a three unit dwelling

Name: Alexandra McKay

Address: 17 Greystone Cres. Brampton On L6Y 2B2

Applicant: A-2024-0041

4 Alderway Ave. Brampton ON

I give my authorization to post my Correspondence on the agenda Sent from my iPad